From: Lauren Oliver

To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: Support HB2927
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:28:37 AM

Rules Committee,

| want you to represent me and the majority of Oregonians...Vote for HB2927 with no
amendments and no ballot referral. Oregon needs to join the National Popular Vote Interstate
Compact. We deserve to have the actual votes taken by our citizenry represented at the
national level. This gives genuine voice and empowerment to voters, and will increase voters
willingness to get out and vote.

Please support HB2927. Thank you.

Lauren Oliver
LaurenJOliver@gmail.com
175 Beacon Hill Lane
Ashland, Oregon 97520
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